
Dear Science Editor and Editor-in-chief： 

 

Thank you very much for your review and evaluation of the manuscript. The signed 

Conflict-of-Interest Disclosure Form and Copyright License Agreement have been 

provided, together with the approval fund document. The original pictures in the article 

are also provided in file named Figures.ppt. We have made appropriate adjustments to 

the contents according to the results of Crosscheck. According to the results of the 

Crosscheck, more than 6% of the parts are footnotes. This part of the content is created 

according to the template provided by the editorial department, and I wonder if this part 

should be deleted during the crosscheck process. 

I am looking forward to your early reply. 

Sincerely 

 

Yunliang Wang 

23-10-2020 


